
 

 

                            

 

Friday Bulletin 11th February 2022 
Dear Parents 
 
Welcome to the last Friday bulletin of this half term.  We hope you and your families 
have a lovely break and the children are able to recharge and come back ready for 
another busy term in school starting on Monday 21st February. 
 
After School Art Club Exhibition 
This half term’s after school arts club will be displaying their work at St Lawrence’s 
Church from Wednesday 23rd Feb – 2nd March.  The children have been particularly 
creative around the theme of ‘creation’ and we can’t wait to show you all their lovely 
work.  Please note that if your child is going to Art Club on Wednesday 23rd, they 
should be collected from church at 5pm.  You’ll be able to take the opportunity to be 
the first to see the wonderful work they’ve produced with Andi. 
 
KS1 Big Sing 
On Wednesday 2nd March, all the children of Class 1 will be taking part in the Big 
Sing event at Appleby Hall, alongside children from other schools.  They will be taken 
to and from the event by car, so we will require car seats for your children that day.  
They will be back in school in time for lunch at 12.00pm. 
 
Planetarium 
On the afternoon of the 2nd of March, the whole school will be visiting the Planetarium 
in Maulds Meaburn Village Hall between 2pm -3pm.  We will all be walking down 
through the field, so please ensure your child has outdoor shoes/wellies and a warm 
coat and hat/gloves that day. 
 
World Book Day. 
Thursday 3rd March will be World Book Day.  We invite all the children to come to 
school that day dressed as their favourite character from a book.  In the afternoon we 
will be joining with the Crosby Lunch club in the Butcher’s Arms for the Annual Book 
Quiz Challenge! It promises to be an exciting event. 
  
Safer Internet Day 
All the children took part in Online Safety classes this week in school.  Mrs Pattinson 
asked Class 2 to complete a questionnaire and we think you’d all be interested to 
read the findings as you consider how you can help your children to stay safe online 
at home. 
 



     

 

100% have access to internet at home 
55% access the internet in their own room  
22% claim there are no privacy controls set up on their device  
All children said that they only sometimes/rarely/never speak to adults at home about safety 
rules when online 
95% understand that personal information should not be shared online  
77% said they have seen something online that has made them feel uncomfortable 
5 children said they DID NOT know what to do if they saw something online that made them 
feel uncomfortable.  (Surprising as Mrs P talks about this very regularly in assemblies. 
 
Mrs Pattinson will follow up issues raised by this questionnaire with the children after half 
term. 

 
 
New After School Clubs 
For the next half term, we have an exciting selection of activities for you to choose 
from.  This is what will be available when you return after the half term break:- 

 
Monday – Spring Crafts with Karen.  Spring is in the air.  Each week a different 
crafting activity to celebrate the arrival of Spring! 
Tuesday – Treasure Hunters with Ginny & Jill.   Our village and its history is full of 
treasures!  Come & join the fun on a journey of discovery full of interest and activities. 
Wednesday – Art Club with Andi. Continued Inspiration with fantastic art activites. 
Thursday – Animation with Karen.  Due to popular demand, Animation will 
continue for another half term.  Come along and put your creative skills to the test 
and bring your own worlds to life! 
Friday – Sports Club with Yari and Graham. There is never a dull moment in this 
after school club! 

 

 

Take away a plate of homemade cakes for you to enjoy in the comfort of your own home. 

Sunday 13th February 

10am – 3pm 

Available from Crosby Ravensworth, Maulds Meaburn and Reagill Village shelters. 

Suggested minimum donation of £3 per plate  

(Unless otherwise priced) 

All money raised will go towards the refurbishment of the play area. 

If you would like to donate baked goods, please contact Karen or Jill Winder 
 

 



 

 

                            

 

Summary of dates for your diary: 

Wednesday 23rd Feb  Art Club Art Exhibition St Lawrence’s Church 
Wednesday 2nd March  KS1 Big Sing Appleby 
Wednesday 2nd March  All School – Planetarium, Maulds Meaburn 
Thursday 3rd March  World Book Day 
Friday 4th March   Arts Appreciation Day – Rheged 
16th – 18th March   Y5 & Y6 Hawse End Residential 
Friday 18th March  Red Nose Day 
Wednesday 30th March  Community Lunch (Covid Depending) 

          Friday 22nd April     Tempest Photos – Whole School & Y6  

 
 
 

After school club   - Week beginning: 21st February 2021 
 
£4 a session or 5 for £16 (this can be split across siblings) 
Please tick which sessions you would like your child to attend: 
 
Monday –  Spring Crafts                               Thursday – Animation  
  
Tuesday –   Treasure Hunters                 Friday – Sports Club 
                                                                            
Wednesday – Art Club 
 
 
Breakfast Club – 8am or 8.30am (£3 from 8am and 50p from 8.30am)  
 
Monday     8.00am 8.30am              Thursday     8.00am      8.30am  
 
Tuesday     8.00am 8.30am                    Friday          8.00am      8.30am  
 
Wednesday    8.00am  8.30am         (Please circle requested time) 
 
 
Child’s Name ……………………………………………. 
 
I enclose £……….. To pay for …………..sessions 


